
 

 

Report to Saltash Town Council 
 
Healthcare Action Group - Update 
 
The Action Group met again on July 12, and we received interesting updates from members 
followed by discussions. There is no doubt that the views of patients and the community 
more generally are being put over strongly to the NHS in its various guises.  
 
We were not able to complete the agenda, however, so fixed a follow-up meeting for August 
23. If all goes to plan then, we hope that we will be able to organise a public consultation on 
our vision, options and choices.  
 
We want to thank the Council again for its support of this project. 
 
George Muirhead 
Peter Thistlethwaite 
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